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This week in Maths, Year 5 are learning to 

use dienes to help us learn about place 

values.



Class 5T also enjoying 

National Geographic for 

Kids this week.



Year 3 started their day 
with some French this 

week…



Year 2 measured how high they could jump this 
week!



Some great games 

of 'Reasoned 

Rounding' going on 

in Yr6 Tolkien! Super 

game to play at 

home too!



A successful return to 
the hot menu this week. 

Well done to Mrs 
Pickard and team! 

2 locations including our 
pop up servery in the 

KS2 Hall. 

A military operation that 
all went smoothly! 



We shared 

Collective Worship 

on Monday, giving 

thanks for Creation 

and pledging to be 

‘A Steward of 

Creation.’



Thank you all so very much for the Bags 2School ...and the PSA 
volunteers who helped at drop off time and with the collection on 
Tuesday. Many thanks to everyone for paying such attention to the 

changes detailed in the Parentmails.



Year 2 this week -
first to get to 100 -
regrouping ones 

into tens.

Maths 
excitement!





In our ‘Wednesday Word’ virtual assembly this 

week we focused on INVITATIONS 

@CathEdService



Enjoying warming up activities before a gentle jog in 
the Nursery on Wednesday.



Having fun learning to compare 

size and quantity in Reception this 

week.



Looking at time in Year 4…which shape 

represents each amount of minutes?



226 roast beef dinners on Wednesday thanks to HCL catering. 
If you would like to try a hot meal next week why not take a look at 

the menu? Week 1 on Monday…



Our children are involved, concentrating and 
enjoying what they set out to do in the Nursery.



We have looked at the 
legacy of St Vincent 

de Paul in Y4



God made me 
special. No one has 

finger prints like 
mine.



Year 5 Agnesi exploring 
coding in our ICT Suite.



I am unique.

I am special. 

I am me!



Year 2 using Base 
10 manipulatives 
to explore place 
value this week.



CONGRATULATIONS! 

Awards for enthusiastic, committed readers



A great week in 
Year 5 T! 

Congratulations 
to our Star of the 

Week and 
Golden Child



In Year 3 we have been talking about 

worries and what we can do so that 

our worry bag doesn't get too full. 

We use our learning pit a lot and are 

trying hard to have a go, as well as 

realising that it's ok to make a mistake.

We also had fun looking for rivers and 

seas in the atlas this week. 



Year 3 have also been 

listening to Gabriel 

Prokofiev's Concerto for 

Turntables and Orchestra this 

week then we had a go at 

making our own gestures on 

the table top. 

Next week we'll try the 

activity again with a 

different piece of music, 

using pen and paper to 

draw as we listen. 



We’re still loving 
the focus and 

control Year 5T 
are showing 

when creating 
their bookmarks.



Wishing all our 

friends at ‘The 

John Henry 

Newman’ school 

a very happy 

feast day for last 

Friday.



Finally, CONGRATULATIONS to a former 

Headteacher of our school, Mrs Brannigan, 

on being awarded a well deserved British 

Empire Medal in the Queen’s Birthday 

Honours list this week. 


